
Request for Traffic Calming Measures 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Title/Position] 

[Department/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally request the implementation of traffic calming measures in our 

residential area, specifically along [specific street/area]. As a resident of this neighborhood, I 

have observed an increase in vehicle speeds and traffic volume that poses a safety risk to 

pedestrians, especially children and elderly residents. 

Several parents have expressed concerns while walking their children to [nearby school/park], as 

well as residents trying to cross the road for essential errands. To enhance safety, I propose the 

installation of speed bumps, pedestrian crossing signs, and other appropriate measures to regulate 

traffic flow. 

I believe that the introduction of these measures will significantly improve the safety and quality 

of life for all residents in our community. I kindly request that you review this matter and 

consider the potential benefits of these changes. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


